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May 9, 2011 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in support of an innovative process in our interiors industry called Green­

Zip Partition Systems. Our company has been a leader in the drywall and ceilings industry for 

over 73 years and, when a product like this makes its debut, we are there. Several building 

owners have availed themselves to the Green-Zip System, which makes what used to be a fixed 

system become demountable. With the use of a special 'zip' drywall tape, screws can be backed 

out and the sheet of drywall removed and reused. It saves time, money, and lends itself to the 

green environment that is helping our industry do its part for sustainability. 

Our men especially like the system when it involves demolition of existing walls because it 

eliminates the need to use a hammer and saw to break up the sheets of gypsum for removal via 

the elevator. With the screws backed out, the sheet of gypsum board is removed, �tacked, and 

ready for use in another wall system. 

We recently built our new 50,000 SF headquarters building and used the Green-Zip Partition 

System everywhere. To me, it's a simple solution and one that everyone should take advantage 

of! The financial benefit is consistent with the projections we received, which are significant. 

Please contact me if you'd like more information. 

Sincerely, 

3539 Oak Forest, Suite 200 • Houston, Texas 77018-6121 • (713) 681-1164 • FAX (713) 681-4614 

Houston • Austin • San Antonio • Dallas • Atlanta 

R. Stan Marek

Chairman 

Addendum: Marek team introduced GreenZip to Chevron and then installed GreenZip on 88 

floors. Two years later Marek deconstructed and relocated the GreenZip Partitions on 18 of 

those floors. 




